
 

 

 

November 4, 2022 

Japan Renewable Energy Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Support to those affected by heavy rains and typhoons in 2022 

 

 

 

Japan Renewable Energy Corporation (“JRE”) expresses its deepest sympathy to 

those affected by heavy rains and typhoons this year. 

 

JRE made remittance to Mitane town in Akita and Morotsuka village in Miyazaki as 

donation from our employees and the company with our hope to be helpful to those 

affected. 

 

Our employees also delivered relief goods to the municipalities of which our 

employees heard needs. 

. 

It is our hope and prayer that those areas will be restored to their normal situation 

at the earliest. 

 

 

 

 For inquiries about this matter, please contact: 

 Japan Renewable Energy Corporation 

 Corporate Communications & CSR 

 tel: +81-3-6455-4905   e-mail: pr@jre.co.jp 

 

 

 

 


